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The	Legionnaire	Insurance	Trust	Holds	Its	49th	Annual	Meeting	of	the	Board	of	Directors	

CHICAGO,	Illinois	(May	2,	2014)	‐	The	Board	of	Directors	of	the	Legionnaire	Insurance	Trust	(LIT)	
held	their	forty‐ninth	annual	meeting	on	April	15,	2014	in	Scottsdale,	Arizona.	 	Forty‐seven	of	the	
forty‐nine	 participating	 Departments	 –	 state	 organizations	 of	 The	 American	 Legion	 –	 were	
represented	at	the	meeting.			

Since	 its	 inception	 in	1966,	 the	LIT	has	returned	around	one	billion	dollars	 in	benefits	 to	 insured	
Legion	families	and	over	$71,000,000	to	the	participating	
Departments	 for	 their	 use	 in	 areas	 such	 as	 veterans’	
affairs	&	rehabilitation.		

This	 year,	 the	 Board	met	 to	 receive	 the	 financial	 report	
for	the	past	year,	and	to	distribute	nearly	$2.5	million	to	
participating	departments.	 	The	report	outlined	both	the	
2013	activities	and	2014	plans	on	behalf	of	the	Trust	and	
introduced	 the	 proposed	 changes	 and	 additions	 to	 the	
Trust’s	portfolio	of	products.	Additionally,	Board	officers	
were	elected	for	the	coming	year.	

The	Board	Meeting	also	included	a	new	award	presented	
by	the	agent/administrator	–	AGIA	Affinity	Services	–	the	
John	J.	“Jack”	Flynn	Trophy	to	honor	the	Department	that	
excelled	 in	 promoting	 the	 programs	 and	 services	 of	 the	
Legionnaire	Insurance	Trust	in	the	prior	year.		Jack	Flynn	
was	 the	 founding	Chairman	of	 the	LIT	and	 served	 in	 that	

capacity	until	his	passing	 in	February	2013.	 	The	 2013	winner	 of	 the	 Jack	 Flynn	 Trophy	was	 the	
Department	of	Iowa.			Iowa	will	hold	the	Trophy	until	the	April	2015	Board	Meeting.			
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John	J.	“Jack”	Flynn	Trophy	Presentation	to	the	
Department	of	Iowa	

From	left	to	right:	John	Wigle	–	AGIA	Chairman,	
John	Derner	–	Trust	Director	for	Iowa,	
Frank Barrett – Board Chairman


